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A Message from Mrs. Patrick 

Happy New Year!  We are back into the swing of a regular school schedule and our students 
have started 2020 with enthusiasm.  As a staff, we are glad to be experiencing this time of 

their lives with them!   

As we begin the new year, we would like to encourage you to persuade and support your 
child to read for 30 minutes every day.  Reading is one of the rudimentary “Three Rs” and is 
the cornerstone for all subjects of learning.  The better your child reads, the more power 
he/she will have in almost every aspect of school.  Reading is also a learned skill that takes 
practice and, at times, patience.  To make it interesting, it is important to make it easy for 

your child to gravitate toward reading.  Here are a few pointers:   

 Make your home a reading friendly place.  Keep books, magazines and even         
newspaper articles easily available in subjects that appeal to your child. A brightly lit, 

cozy reading spot away from distraction will encourage getting lost in a good book.   

 Limit TV and video game time.  This is easier said than done for many families, but 
could be tied to reading.  Turn on the closed captioning when watching your favorite 
show; use the “thirty minutes of reading equals tube time” rule; if your child finds a    

specific type of program or game interesting, find related reading materials.  

 Don’t forget about the library.  Get your child a library card as soon as they reach the 
age limit.  Taking a trip to the library can be like a   treasure hunt to find books on     
subjects you would not otherwise consider looking into.  Talk to the librarian about all 

the different materials available to help spark your child's interest in reading.   

 Let your child’s enthusiasm and curiosity be his guide.   

 Most importantly, be an active part of the reading process.  Talk about what your child is 
reading.  Talk about  something that you have read and enjoyed.  Read out loud.  Kids 
love to both read and be read to out loud. Take turns reading a chapter book, then finish 

up with a quick question/answer session. 

Let your child read at his/her level.  At school, our students read to learn.  At home, your 
child should read for pleasure. Pushing your child to read at a level higher than his capability 
can be counterproductive both academically and emotionally.  Active and supported learning 
is the best path to reading success!  

IMPORTANT DATES 

TO REMEMBER 
 
PLC Mondays— 
Every Monday 

Grades 1 to 5 
8:45 am to 1:45 pm  

All Kindergarten Classes 
9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

TK  8:00 am –11:20 am, M-F  
 

No School — MLK Holiday 

Monday, Jan. 20 

 

PTC Meeting                        
All Welcome! 

Wed., Jan 22, 6:30 pm, MPR 

 

No School 
Monday, February 10 
Monday, February 17 
 
 

Please refer to the calendar inside  

this newsletter for additional           

information and activities. 

The Governing Board is committed to providing equal opportunity for all individuals in education. District programs, activities, and practices shall be free from unlawful discrimination, including discrimination against an individual or 
group based on race, color, ancestry, nationality, national origin, ethnic group identification, age, religion, marital, pregnancy, or parental status, physical or mental disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity or 
expression, or genetic information; a perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics. 

 

 Attendance Hotline 

When your child is not in 

school, please call the school 

office at 916-771-1780, the 

morning of the absence, press 1 

and leave a message, available 

24-hours a day.  

On-line Student Registration Open 

www.rcsdk8.org 

New & Returning Students  

For the 2020-21 School Year 

Intra/Inter District Enrollment 

2020-21 Inter/Intra District Transfer applications     
are now available on-line at www.rcsdk8.org             

and must be submitted on-line.  

Intra-District transfer applications are given priority 
during the open enrollment period                             

through January 31, 2020. 



         

          

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

6 7 8 9 10 

13 14 15 16 17 

20 21 22 23 24 

27 28 29 30 31 

23 24 25 26 27 

MLK Day Observed           

NO SCHOOL PTC Meeting 6:30 pm 

     

Family Food Night 
Panera Bread 4-8 pm 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 Intellibricks3:10-4:40RM29 

Teacher Work Day 

NO SCHOOL 

2020 

January 

Character Trait 

INITIATIVE 

PLC Monday 

Sing 10:00 am 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

  

       LOST & FOUND    

 

 

 

Please stop by the                     

multi-purpose room before        

or after school to reclaim                

your child’s misplaced items and                          

encourage your child to look 

through it during lunch            

and recess. 

Gates  

Marquee 

Don’t forget to read the 

marquee at the front of 

the school by the      

small loop entrance. 

 

It shows important dates 

and reminders  for your 

information. 

Intellibricks3:10-4:40RM29 

PLC Monday 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:55 - 2:55  MPR 

Buljan Showcase Night 
6:00 pm 

Rsvl Theatre — 1st grade 

Chilton Showcase Night 
6:00 pm 

Eich Info Night 6-8 pm 

Cooley Showcase Night 
6-7 pm 

Intellibricks3:10-4:40RM29 

Intellibricks3:10-4:40RM29 

5th Grade STEAM Day   

4th Grade Sutters Fort 
Rsvl Theatre — 2nd grade 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

Vision Screening 
K, 2, 5 

Musical Rehearsal    
3:15 - 4:45 pm 

Musical Rehearsal    
3:15 - 4:45 pm 

Musical Rehearsal    
3:15 - 4:45 pm 

Musical Rehearsal    
3:15 - 4:45 pm 



PTC News 

 

PTC MEETING – JANUARY 22, 6:30 - 7:30 PM 
Mark your calendars!  Our next PTC meeting will be on January 22 in the multipurpose 
room.    We are hoping this evening time will be more convenient for families.  There 
is free childcare for Gates students.  Please come to hear about what we’ve been up to 
so far this year and share your ideas for new and upcoming programs and events .  

 
SUGGESTION BOX 
There is a new place to make your voice heard by PTC.  If you have a question, comment 
or  suggestion, please take a moment to drop by the office and leave us a note in our  
suggestion box.  We love new ideas and feedback about past events and how we can 
make them better! 

 

FAMILY FOOD NIGHT 
Plan ahead and take a night off cooking.  Panera Bread at 916 Pleasant Grove Blvd, will 
be donating 20% of sales to Gates PTC on Thursday, January 30, 2020 between 4:00pm 
and 8:00pm.  A printed flyer or an electronic version of the flyer on a mobile phone or 

tablet must be presented when ordering. Ordering Online for Rapid Pick-Up or Delivery?  Enter 
"PRFUND" as your Promo Code for your order to count for our fundraiser!  

 

SPIRIT WEAR 
Gates Spirit Wear is back!  We are now offering an adult V-neck style, a pink and blue 
Tie-Dye T-shirt as well as the hooded sweatshirt.  Samples of most of the sizes are in the 
office for your students to try on.  Order forms are available in the office and there is 
also an online option...see the attached flyer for details.  Orders are due Wednesday 
January 22nd!! 

 
LIKE US ON FACEBOOK 

Please join our online community to keep up to date with everything PTC is doing.  
Search, like and follow “Catheryn Gates PTC” on Facebook.  We post about 
events, volunteer needs and how our support touches all students families and 
teachers.  

 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
There’s an App for that now!  We are still accepting traditional paper Box Tops but will 
also accept electronic submissions.  Just download the Box Tops for Education App and 
follow the directions to set up an account.  You can submit a screenshot of your earnings 
to gatesptc@gmail.com.  Our next submission deadline is Friday February 14th. 
 

COMING SOON 
  Scrip - Learn more about how to benefit the school with your everyday shopping! 

  Gift of Reading - Feb 7  

  Daughter Dance - Feb 21  



Golden Ticket Winners 
for December 

 

Kindergarten 

Lylah O., Tamkeen H., Aurielle G., Elias D. 
 

1st grade 
Casey C., Gunner C., Andrea A., Addison N. 

 

2nd grade 

Ava H., Mathias D., Ryan M. 
 

3rd grade 

Evan M., Lauren B., Nadeen A., Ethan Q. 
 

4th grade 

Ben B., Ruslan S., Maya S. 
 

5th grade 

Corey M., Corene D., Katie S. 

Earned by students who did their best to exhibit  

All student character traits each day 

Gates Positive Students 

December 

Kindergarten: Lucy M.  

First Grade: Penelope H.  

Second Grade: Lawson M. 

Third Grade: Nathan H. 

Fourth Grade: Anastasia B.   

Fifth Grade: Kate S. 

Congratulations and Thank You to all of our students 

who demonstrated the character trait  

Gratitude! 

Way to Go Gates Students! 


















